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The Autosport International BTRDA Clubman’s Rallycross Championship  

presented by Cooper Tires 

Cooper Tires Update 

7th November 2020 
 

Dear competitor, 

We hope you are safe and well and on behalf of the BTRDA Rallycross committee we would like to thank 

you for your support during the 2020 season. Despite the challenging circumstances we have managed 

to put together and conclude a 3 round Championship, for which we are extremely proud. 

Looking ahead to the future we wanted to give you an update on the ‘Cooper Tires’ agreement which 

was first agreed for the 2020 season and announced earlier this year. Please see below some important 

updates regarding our championship and the future Cooper Tires agreement: 

• Firstly, we are extremely pleased to confirm that the BTRDA Rallycross Championship has 

concluded a deal with Cooper Tires Europe that a 1 year extension has been agreed, meaning 

that Cooper Tires will continue to support the Championship until the end of 2023 season. This 

is an amazing partnership for which we have worked hard for and ensures the continued stability 

and success of the Championship. 

• In line with technical regulations 5.5.10 (Production 4x4 and Production) we want to ‘confirm’ 

that the ‘Cooper Tire’ RS3-R will be mandatory for all competitors in these categories FROM 

round 4 onwards in 2021. To clarify the Cooper Tire RS3-R MUST be used on all competing 

vehicles in Production and Production 4x4 from round 4 onwards (Based on a 7-round calendar). 

• In line with technical regulations 11.4 (Juniors) we want to ‘confirm’ that the ‘Cooper Tire’ RS3-

R will be mandatory for all competitors in this category FROM round 4 onwards in 2021. To clarify 

the Cooper Tire RS3-R MUST be used on all competing vehicles in Juniors from round 4 onwards 

(Based on a 7-round calendar). 

• In the newly proposed ‘Modified Category’ (New for 2021), tyres will remain free (Road legal 

Track Tyres) in 2021 and then will adopt the mandatory Cooper Tire RS3-R from 2022 onwards 

• In the following 3 categories; Clubman 4x4, Super Modified and Classic, tyre choice will remain 

free for the duration of the agreement until the end of the 2023 season. 

All Cooper Tire products can be bought directly from Waltham Services at: 

https://www.walthamservicesgroup.com/ 

 

Thank you for your continued support and here is to another successful season in 2021. 
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